
 

 

 

 

April 27, 2021 

 

The Honorable Peter DeFazio 

Chair 

Committee on Transportation and Infrastructure  

2165 Rayburn House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515  

The Honorable Sam Graves 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Transportation and Infrastructure 

2164 Rayburn House Office Building  

Washington, DC 20515

 

Dear Chair DeFazio and Ranking Member Graves: 

I am requesting funding for the Flint Canyon Trail Repair/Restoration project in surface transportation 

reauthorization legislation.  

The project sponsor is the City of La Cañada Flintridge, CA, and the project is located at Berkshire Place, 

La Cañada Flintridge, CA  91011. 

The funding is designated for the development of a permanent stabilization solution for the erosion 

affecting the Flint Canyon Trail. 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer dollars and is anticipated to provide support for this habitat, 

and for the trail, and will prevent washouts of significant material into nearby Devil’s Gate Reservoir.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.   

Sincerely, 

 

Adam B. Schiff 
MEMBER OF CONGRESS 

 

  


